
 

 

June 27, 2018  
 
Lynette Williamson 
Santa Barbara City College 
721 Cliff Drive 
 Santa Barbara, CA 93109 
 
 
Re: Professional Certificate Approval Program 
 

Dear Ms. Williamson: 
 
On behalf of AHIMA and the Professional Certificate Approval Program, I am pleased to 
acknowledge that the recent Certificate Program annual attestation has been received and 
accepted. Your program will remain in PCAP approved status until the next attestation due 
date: June 20, 2019. 
 
Please feel free to reach out with any questions that may arise in the meantime. 
 
Regards, 
 

 
Christi L. Lower, MS, RHIA. FAHIMA 
Academic Affairs Subject Matter Expert 
PCAP Liaison 
 


